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GRAB LIFE BY THE HAT AND COME JOIN THE MANITOBA’S RED HAT SOCIETY 

The RHS (Red Hats Society) in Manitoba is looking for ladies who would like to join our sisterhood! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Originally, it all started in 1998 in Fullerton, California when Sue Ellen Cooper gave her friend, 

who was turning 50, a thrift shop hat and a poem by Jenny Joseph called “Warning” as birthday 

gifts. The Red Hat Society was born.  

Next year 2023, the Red Hat Society will celebrate their 25th anniversary and already a group of 

ladies are busy planning the event. We hope you will become members, don your Red Hat and 

join us. It will be quite the event filled with food, laughter, entertainment and fun. 

So why did this phenomenon of older ladies dressed in purple clothes and unique hats take off? Well, “Red Hatting” is 

based on fun, friendship and frivolity AND food. The society is a worldwide network of women over the age of 50 who 

have lived, loved and learned our way through life and are now taking “fun” to a new level. 

 

We believe that aging is not something dreadful but an exciting process to be greeted with 

gusto and anticipation and should be enhanced with food, fun, frivolity and new friends. 

We have no intention of withering away quietly. We intend to sing, dance and enjoy the 

next decades and embrace our grey hair and wrinkles while learning the fine art of growing 

old. 

 

Currently there are 20 (twenty) chapters in Manitoba which meet once a month to participate in 

an activity from shopping to pole dancing, eating out to sightseeing, travelling and much much 

more. 

 

Come and join a chapter or better yet get a bunch of your friends together and start your own chapter. For more 

information, call Rosie at 204-253-1579 or go to our website www.redhatsmanitoba.com.  

 

 

http://www.redhatsmanitoba.com/


 

And if you are looking for a little “shop therapy” this fall check out our 3rd annual Red Hat 

Prawda Shopping Sale. It is to be held on Saturday October 29th 2022 from 10am to 4pm at 

the AnaVets 283 Hall, 3584 Portage Avenue (behind River City Collision). There will be 

tables of Red Hat items such as hats, jewellery, purses, and more. As well, 50 (fifty) 

vendors tables will join us selling stained glass, bath accessories, jams & jellies, perogies to 

name a few. For table rentals, contact Judy at judy.schau01@gmail.com.  

 

 

So grab your hat and become a member of our sisterhood, the Manitoba Red Hat Society! Look forward to fun, fun, fun.  
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